
ATTENTION NEIGHBORS! 

CRIME 
ALERT 

      This ALERT was compiled by the Fridley Police Department for your Neighborhood       

Crime Prevention Program. Its purpose is to inform you of the criminal activity in your area   

and to encourage you to secure your home and keep an extra watch out for your neighbors.  

 
This ALERT was delivered by your Block Captain 

Recent Incidents in 

Bonny Neighborhood 

Date:  1/27/18 

Location: 5600 Block of 7th St NE 

Time:  Between evening of 1/26  and morning of 1/27 

 
#18020559 1st Degree Burglary & Stolen Vehicle: Resident woke the morning of 1/27/18, 
to find items missing from the home, including the vehicle keys. The vehicle was also 
missing. Suspect (s) appeared to gain entry through a window.  
 
#18020564 Theft from Vehicle: Vehicle was rummaged through and items were taken  
during overnight hours.  Vehicle description:  Red, 2012 Kia Optima,  MN License plate 
number 560-XXC. 
 
There is no suspect information. Evidence collected at the scene is being processed.  
 
No arrests have been made in these cases. The Fridley Police Department is actively  
investigating these crimes If you have any information that may lead to the arrest of the  
individual(s) involved, please dial 9-1-1 and ask to speak with a Fridley Police Officer. 
 
SAFETY TIPS: 
 Lock your windows (especially ground level windows) 
 Install an alarm system that will sound when windows are opened form the outside 
 Lock your vehicle 
 Park in a well-lit area or a garage 
 


